
London Borough of Camden response to Examiners Preliminary Determination 

and Questions – July 2025 

Note to the Examiner: 

 

Thank you for examining the submitted Kilburn Neighbourhood Plan and for your 

letter dated 28 July 2025. 

In response to Question 4:  

We can confirm that the next stages of the emerging Camden Local Plan 2026- 2041 

are intended to proceed as set out in Appendix 1 of the Local Development Scheme 

- March 2025, with the proposed submission of the Plan for examination expected at 

the end of September 2025.  

 


